

Dorothy L. Bullock School 370 New Street, East Glassboro, NJ 08028

Bullock Parent Advisory Committee

Bullock parents and guardians are invited to join me to participate in the Bullock Parent Advisory Committee. Meetings are held periodically throughout the school year in our Media Center. These meetings will remain open to any member of our Bullock Family to provide an opportunity to meet with the principal and discuss all elements of our academic programs and support services. Working together, we can overcome any of the challenges we might face and ensure that the children of Bullock School have an outstanding educational experience.

All meetings will begin at 6:00 PM and conclude at 7:00 PM.

All attendees are asked to RSVP using the following link:

https://forms.gle/XGN6nQiMRwFiiFrc7

My secretary, Alexandra Gredzinski, can be contacted via email – jmannino@gpsd.us or by phone – 856-652-2700 EXT 4102 if you have any questions.

Parent Advisory Committee Dates:

- October 19, 2023
- January 18th, 2024
- April 19th, 2024